
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

the LaTEST from
Leavening

USED MAGAZINES AND COMICS

 

PLEA FOR SAND AND WATER

TOYS .. AND OLD SCOOTERS!

We would be extremely grateful for

any sand and water toys as well as

old scooters that could be donated

to Conkers class. Thank you!

FEBRUARY 

Weds 5th  Warriors Club after school

Mon 10th  Parent meetings for children in

Acorns nursery (9am to Midday)

Mon 10th  Parent Curriculum Cafe 

(2pm-3.10pm)

Tues 11th  Minster FM live in school / on air-

Test The Teacher with Mrs Peers!

Thurs 13th  Trip to Bradford's National

Science & Media Museum 

(Conkers & Oak Trees)

No hot lunches today - Acorns please bring

packup if staying at dinnertime

Thurs 13th  FoLs Valentines Disco  

(5.45pm-7.15pm)

W/C Mon 17th Half term 

 

MARCH

Mon 2nd  Back to school

2nd-4th 'Seeing is Believing' open days

Thurs 5th  World Book Day - dress up as a

book character

Fri 13th  Non uniform day - please bring in an

item for the Easter hamper (raffle prize)

Mon 16th  Parent meetings for both Conkers

and Oak Trees children

Tues 17th  Parent meetings for Conkers

children only 

Weds 18th  Parent meetings for Oak Trees

children only 

Thurs 19th  Wine, cheese & quiz evening!

More info to follow soon...

Fri 20th  Sports Relief Fundraiser 

Fri 27th  Easter Concert including the raffle

draws and hot cross buns! 

(9.30am-10.30am)

Mon 30th  Parent Curriculum Cafe 

(2pm-3.10pm)

 

THE NATIONAL SCIENCE &

MEDIA MUSEUM TRIP 

Reminder that children 

will need to bring a 

packed lunch and wear 

school uniform for the trip.

The bus will arrive back approx 4pm

BUCKROSE POP CHOIR 

This is a new, fun, well-being choir for adults which

has just started in Leavening. They meet on

Wednesday evenings at Leavening Church

6.45pm-7.30pm. You don't have to read sheet music,

there's no audition and no contract. 

£5 a session - pay as you go! 

Please can we ask

parents/carers to donate

any of their children's old

magazines and comics

when they have finished

with them, thank you!

FRIENDS OF LEAVENING SCHOOL - DONATE FOR FREE!

Please help support Leavening School by using the site:

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/leaveningschool

when online shopping (at no extra cost to you!) Thank you

@LeaveningSchool

@LeaveningSchool

Friday 31st January 2020
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http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/leaveningschool
http://www.twitter.com/LeaveningSchool
http://www.facebook.com/LeaveningSchool


PARENT CURRICULUM CAFES - Mon 10th Feb & Mon 30th March  (2pm - 3.10pm)

Parents are invited to our curriculum cafe! Please 'book' with Mrs Kemp in the office so

we know numbers for refreshments.

This cafe is all about our long term curriculum plan and progression in foundation

subjects such as geography, history, RE, Personal and Social Education, PE, Art & Design,

French and Music. We hope you are able to join us!

FOLS VALENTINES DISCO

We hope you are as excited as us about the Valentines

Disco on Thursday 13th February: 

5.45-7.15pm!

The cost is only £3 which includes a hot dog, sweet treat

and drinks. We have DJ Aiden lined up with some great

tunes for us on his decks and there will be some fun party

games to enjoy! 

All Leavening School children (including nursery

children) are warmly invited. We hope to see you there! 

Please do let us know if you can help out with this or

any of our FOLS fundraising events. Thank you.

REVAMP OF OUR WEBSITE 

We are in the process of redesigning our school website and would appreciate any

feedback on the organisation and content within it. 

Please let me have any comments by Friday 14th February. 

REMINDER ABOUT PE KITS!

PE kits are needed on a Monday and Friday. Please have appropriate clothing for outdoor PE.

MINSTER FM'S TEST THE TEACHER

We are very excited to announce that Minster FM, on

their quest to find 'North Yorkshire's smartest teacher'

will be visiting Leavening School on 11th Feb. Mrs

Peers will be put to the test in the hope of winning a

full-paid school trip for us. GOOD LUCK MRS PEERS!

YOUNG VOICES - SHEFFIELD ARENA

Well done to our wonderful choir who took part in

the concert. Thank you Mrs Stockhill!

In addition we would kindly ask you to 'like' our Facebook page 

and 'follow' us on Twitter                                                        Please spread the word, thank you!

www.leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk

facebook.com/LeaveningSchool

twitter.com/LeaveningSchool

POTHOLES IN THE ROAD OUTSIDE SCHOOL - WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT!  

We are making a plea to all parents/carers to please contact NYCC about the state of the road/pot

holes outside school. School are regularly reporting it and further complaints from parents may help to

resolve the issue quicker. Thanks for your support!
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